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The Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) through the Peace 
Building Fund is set to sponsor Political Parties to hold Intra Party Dialogues 
around the country. 
 
The Peoples Democratic Party (PDP) will on Thursday 18th July 2013 hold their 
intra-party discussions in Bo Southern Sierra Leone while the Citizens 
Democratic Party holds their dialogue in Kenema on 19th July 2013. The 
Revolutionary United Front Party, the United National Peoples Party and the 
United Democratic Movement will all hold dialogues on the 20th July 2013. 
 
During these dialogues, parties are expected to do a post mortem of the just 
concluded elections and have reflections of how they perform in the just 
concluded multi- tier elections. 
 
Issues relating to the development of parties and the promotion and 
sustenance of democracy and good governance in Sierra Leone are all topical 
in the parties’ agendas especially within the current discuss of the 
Constitutional Review Process. 
 
 Parties will also use this as an opportunity to resolve internal disputes and 
other problems between and among their membership. 
 
 
Dates for the All Peoples Congress (APC), the Sierra Leone Peoples Party 
(SLPP), National Democratic Alliance (NDA), Peoples Movement for 
Democratic Change (PMDC) and the Peace and Liberation Party (PLP) will be 
communicated later. 
 
 
 
      

For more Information please contact: 

078290609/ 078201770/079715283/033777627 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org/pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com  
      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 

076823955/078201770/033777627 
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